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Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

From: graham edwards <grahamjedwards@yahoo.co.uk>

Sent: 30 May 2019 10:28

To: Shirley Matthews

Cc: Paul Darby; Brendan Holmes; Stuart Bell; lan Pilcher; Judy Anscombe; Lindsay Beech;

Keith Sandle; Les Scott; Jill Skinner; Wendy Bensley; Colin Houghton; Town Clerk |
Swaffham Town Council
Subject: Your letter to Breckland in support of the Abel site

Dear Shirley

I understand that you sent a letter to Breckland in support of the planning application from Abel for a care
homelvillage plus houses. | have checked the planning file but cannot find your letter among the documents clearly it
must have been submitted at a late stage. Quite how you managed to "Jump the queue" somehow and have your
letter read is not clear especially when others against the proposal were restricted to a mere 3 minutes.

There is concern about this letter for various reasons, perhaps you would care to openly publish your letter in order to
avoid the present conversations about it.

Best regards

Graham Edwards.

Address : Marlow, Campingland, Swaffham, Norfolk, PE37 7RB
Mobile (preferred) : 07919 88 88 72

Telephone : 01760 721 321

Email : grahamjedwards@yahoo.co.uk



